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 Foundation Home Learning 
16th – 20th September 

This week we have had another brilliant week and continued our topic ‘All About Me and My School’.  

We continued to learn our school routine and rules, earning Dojos for super listening and looking, kind 

hands and feet, looking after our school and walking quietly around school. A Dojo is an online tool for 

rewarding children and their points add up – it is fantastic to help support number recognition and 

learning about one more – we will go into more detail about this at the Meet the Teacher evening on 

Tuesday at 5pm. 

This week the children have started to take home a library book and next week the children will bring 

home their lilac Guided Reading book. We cannot wait to start teaching the children Phonics next week 

and settling into our routine as they are all full time.  We had such a fantastic day on Thursday and 

the children really enjoyed the experience of staying for lunch. Ellen and her team are just brilliant – I 

think she has learnt all of their names already! If you have any questions about lunches please do ask 

your child’s teacher. 

Home Learning: This week the children have had their first experience of a school lunch! What is your 

child’s favourite food to eat? Can you ask your child to help cook a meal of their choice? What 

ingredients do they need? How do we prepare food safely?  Please can you take some photos in 

preparation to upload to Tapestry – this is very nearly up and running! Could your child make a picture 

or collage of their favourite foods? I am sure Ellen would love to see them! 

 

 

 

Dates for next week: 

Tuesday 24th September: Meet the Teacher Curriculum Evening 5pm in Foundation classrooms 

Friday 27th September: MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 

Requests and Reminders: 

 Don’t forget to buy a Plymouth Herald on Tuesday 24th September – our class photos will be in 

(we did our best to get them to all look the right way and smile – it was quite tricky!) 

 Please ensure all jumpers and clothing is labelled 

 Water only in water bottles please 

 

  

Foundation Coffee Shop: This term we will open on a Tuesday morning after drop off. Miss Tickle 

will always try to pop in to say hello! Next week the local PCSO will be joining us for a cuppa! 


